
 

Bulletin:  30-22 
 

 

TO: Greenheck Representative Partners                   

FROM: Tim Kilgore 
 President, Sales 

DATE: June 22, 2022 

SUBJECT: Fuel Surcharge  
 

The rise in diesel fuel and gasoline prices continues with no slowdown in sight. As a result, 

Greenheck will implement a temporary 1.25% fuel surcharge on all shipments effective July 5, 

2022. We regret having to take this action, but the increased cost pressure from rising fuel cost 

is beyond our ability to absorb. We are committed to completely rescinding this fuel surcharge 

when diesel costs per gallon return to historical levels.  

You can follow the US Government diesel index website at:  

https://www.eia.gov/dnav/pet/hist/LeafHandler.ashx?n=PET&s=EMD_EPD2D_PTE_NUS_DP

G&f=M 

 

 

 

We appreciate your understanding. Thank you and Good Selling! 
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